
 

 

 

 

 

 

18th November 20202 

Iceland Trip Cancellation Notice 

 

Dear Parents /Carers 

 

We have now had to officially cancel the Iceland trip scheduled for February 2021.  

We have been waiting in the hope that the situation may change in regards to the current 

pandemic, but regrettably the trip cannot go ahead for a variety of reasons beyond all of our 

control. 

The school will refund all monies paid by parents / carers with the intention of issuing these 

payments before the Christmas holiday. 

I appreciate your patience in this matter and understand the students will inevitably be very 

disappointed.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mr Mullins 

Head of Geography 

l.mullins@bishopchalloner.bham.sch.uk 
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